
November 26, 2024


I'm looking forward to spending Thanksgiving with my sister and her family in 
Connecticut. What are your plans? Is there something you are especially thankful for 
this year? 


The weekend event I have been planning for the better part of a year is over. My hope, 
prayer, and expectation is that it will be bearing fruit for months and years to come. To 
God be the glory. My journal is filled with many enumerations of how God led me along 
the way. Everything, from deciding to do this event to a last minute addition I made to 
the content Saturday morning, was from the Lord. I am filled with gratitude. Very fitting 
for this time of year. 


You and all the other ministry partners God has given me are another blessing for which 
I am grateful. Thank you for your faithfulness to give, to pray, and to encourage. People 
sometimes comment about the faith it takes to "live on support." Honestly, giving is also 
a step of faith. To give, a person is trusting that God will supply all of our needs now and 
in the future. Thank you for living by faith in God to both provide for you and for Him to 
use me for His glory. 


Thanks for being in it with me. God is still working drawing college students and faculty 
to Himself. It’s a privilege to have a part in that. 


Happy Thanksgiving!


Liz Kealy 

297 B Greeley St, Clinton NY 01510


302.353.2025 liz.kealy@cru.org

Liz Kealy

New York Mission Director

Dear Friends,


